

2009MHE-04453

Mr John Ross C/- The Secretary Bordertown Health and Community Foundation PO Box 699 BORDERTOWN SA 5268 Minister for Health Minister for the Southern Suburbs Minister Assisting the Premier in the Arts

Level 9 11 Hindmarsh Square Adelaide SA 5000 GPO Box 2555 Adelaide SA 5001 DX 243

Telephone (08) 8463 6270 Facsimile (08) 8463 6277 Minister.Health@health.sa.gov.au

Dear Mr Ross

Thank you for your letter of 23 November 2009 about the Bordertown Health and Community Foundation.

Congratulations on your initiative in establishing a Foundation to assist in meeting the future health needs of your community. I applaud the notion of self help and I look forward to working with you.

I wish you and the Bordertown Health and Community Foundation every success in your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely

MINISTER FOR HEALTH

Date: 1/12/09